
NEWS @ ILLABUNDA 
A NEWSLETTER BROUGHT TO YOU BY THE PORT KEMBLA SKI CLUB 

Stories in this newsletter 

                         

PEAK MUSIC FESTIVAL    RACE TRAINING    NEWS & INFORMATION         OVER TO YOU 
 

The Peak Music Festival was held on the 9th – 12th June and the mountain rocked as Perisher 
jammed to an amazing range of musicians, singers, story tellers and comedy acts. Illabunda 
members and guests enjoyed a weekend of sunshine, skiing, walking, a BBQ lunch on the deck 
and a vast range of artist and venues to choose from. All toasted off with a glass of bubbles or 
two - a great time was had by all.  

Thank You to Ben Salon for the junior training report. The 2017 Illabunda junior training saw nine 
young skiers join us over five days for alpine, cross country and snowboard training. Fortunately, 
the week’s training followed the first significant snowfall of the season which allowed most of the 
resort (thanks also to extensive snowmaking and super cold temps) and some cross country 
trails to open. This year, most of our juniors are on the younger side and so our focus was on 
building skills and team cohesion with the help of the more experienced team members Charlotte 
Howden and Kane Rodwell. Sights are now firmly set on the September race weekend where we 

expect to face stiff competition from the other Illawarra clubs. Thanks as always go to Lisa Askie who through her superb 
organisation saw the week go off without a hitch. A special mention goes out to deputy cross country trainer Andrew 
Stephenson who dazzled the team with his fashion statements. The senior team members were training in earnest as they 
carved up the mountain on their down hills, strapped on their snowboards and skated around the resort on their cross country 
skis. If you or the kids are interested in joining the Illabunda race team you are more then welcome to come along.   
Good luck team Illabunda! 

• Congratulations to Nadine and Blake Eickeler and the Dryburgh family who welcomed baby 
Angus into the world on 26th June 2017 
• Congratulations to the Livermore family / Jodi El-Ehcah on the birth of Wynter on 9th July 2017  
• A big welcome to the two new stars of the Illabunda family and future race champions 
• Kate Fitzgerald has resurrected the Illabunda photo album and would like your help in naming 
and dating some of the photos – the album is at the lodge if you can help  
• Our New promotional flyers are ready for you to print to off and give to your friends and work 
colleagues 
• Have you taken out your snow racer insurance – register online at www.snowracer.com.au, 
select the Snowracer Event HO Tab 
• Illawarra Interclub Races: Snr. Races 28th – 29th July & Jnr. Races: 1st – 2nd September  
• NSW XC Working Bee: first weekend of the month 
• 15 beds are available 27th – 31st August Woo Hoo book soon so you don’t miss out!  

If you have ever thought you would like to join the committee or if you have time to lend a hand we 
would love to have you on board!  

We would love to hear your skiing / Illabunda stories, see your photos and hear your news or 
information to share with our members and associates in the Newsletter. Please email Debbie at 
news@illabunda.com.au 

 

           To Keep our club great don’t forget to invite a mate! 

http://www.snowracer.com.au/
mailto:news@illabunda.com.au

